

Lambeth Palace hosts a huge range of events every year. We have an in-house chef and catering team and rooms of various capacities.

Extensive refurbishment works are currently underway to the historic Blore Building at the heart of Lambeth Palace, with event spaces relaunching in late 2024. We continue to offer events at the **Lambeth Palace Library**, our purpose-designed home for the Church of England's consolidated archives and a RIBA London 2022 Award winner.

We can accommodate receptions, meetings and dinners from as few as two people to as many as 80. When the Blore Building reopens our largest space will be available for events for up to 250 people.

Our friendly events team will be happy to help you. If you wish to make an enquiry or join our mailing list for future information on the re-launch of the refurbished spaces, please email <a href="mailto:hospitality@lambethpalace.org.uk">hospitality@lambethpalace.org.uk</a> or use the form below.

Our office will be closed for Easter between 28th April-1st April.

Name
Email address
Telephone number (Optional)
Rooms (Optional) Please select which room(s) you are interested in. If you are unsure, leave blank
? Bancroft Room
? Exhibition Hall
? Guard Room
? Great Hall
? Atrium
? State Drawing Room
? State Dining Room
? Pink Drawing room
? Conference Room
Dates (Optional)
Please indicate preferred dates for your event.
Time of event (Optional) Please indicate preferred time of day for your event. If you are unsure, leave blank  ? Morning ? Lunch ? Afternoon ? Evening ? All day
Attendance numbers (Optional)  Please indicate approximate number of guests.
Catering requirements (Optional)  Please select what catering you require. If you are unsure, leave blank
? Seated Dinner
? Reception canapes
? Buffet
? Tea & coffee
Any other information (Optional)
Submit